
Wellaliog! Tshinashkumitnau!  
Thank you!    Merci! 

 

Our Women and Girls are Sacred / Nos femmes et nos filles sont sacrées 
 

                                                                                                                                            October 27, 2018 

 

                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. John’s, NL – The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls would like to thank the 
Mi’kmaq for welcoming us on their ancestral homelands and the homelands of the Beothuk.  There we gathered from 
October 15 to 18, 2018, to hold a Knowledge Keeper, Expert and Institutional Hearing on Sexual Exploitation: human 
trafficking and sexual violence. Fourteen witnesses brought a wealth of knowledge, evidence and different views on 
how to address sexual exploitation to the Commissioners, including legalization and the direct link between poverty 
and sexual exploitation.  

The National Inquiry will hold closing submissions from Parties with Standing in two locations, from November 26 to 
30, 2018 in Calgary, AB and from December 10 to 14, 2018 in Ottawa, ON.    

Together we will find the truth, honour the truth and give life to the truth. 

 

 


